
CAMPAIGN LAUNCHES 

The Office of Residential Life started 

its Tell Us What You Think campaign 

with posters and QR Codes in the 

residence halls a couple of weeks 

ago. 

If you have suggestions on how we 

can improve the residential 

experience we’d love to  hear from 

you.  Here’s how you can still do 

that: 

Join us in person next week 

between 2.30pm-3.30pm 

10/12  (Tues) Hall 5 Main Lounge 

10/13 (Wed) Hall 3 Main Lounge 

10/14 (Thurs) Hall 2 Main Lounge 

10/15 (Fri) Hall 1 Main Lounge 

10/18 (Mon) AV Catmat—Laundry 

room. 

If you can’t make these dates  

You can submit your suggestion at  

https://forms.office.com/

r/7dqNJMNC78 

You can access this form with the 

following QR Code 

We’ve also established a Residence 

Hall Advisory Group of student 

leaders that meets monthly. 
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IN CASE YOU MISSED IT! 
We’re working to improve the campus experience everyday.  Some recent improvements 

include the new lounge furniture across campus. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You’ve probably noticed some new volleyball nets outside the halls.  Take advantage while 

the weather is still good!  You can sign a ball out at the AV RA Office (Bolivar) and the RA 

Office in Woodlands Hall 2.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We’re working with other campus  partners to continue improvements: 

 We’re expecting additional picnic style tables and additional trash cans for AV to be 

delivered on or before 10/18 

 Our facilities and maintenance wrapped up work on Woodlands Hall 2 transformer to 

fix power issues 

 UPD and Facilities are working on fixing lighting concerns around the Woodlands  

 Additional microwaves for AV are expected around 10/15 

 Also in the works, exploration of AV Kitchen Locations as well as a Village Gym! 


